
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
December 27, 2019 

TO:  Christopher J. Roscetti, Technical Director 
FROM: Matthew Duncan and Brandon Weathers, Resident Inspectors 
SUBJECT: Oak Ridge Activity Report for Week Ending December 27, 2019 
 
The resident inspectors were out of the office this week.  This report is filed for continuity 
purposes only. 


